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Hernando Votes 

Springing into Spring! 
 
We are busy preparing for the 2014 Election Cycle.                       
Hernando County Voters will soon be deciding their             
representatives in federal, state, local and city offices.  The last 
day of qualifying is June 19, 2014.  For a complete list of     
current candidates please visit  

http://www.hernandovotes.com/Candidates/Search-Current-Candidate-Info.aspx 
 

Currently 17,000 voters have opted to have a Vote by Mail Ballot sent to 
them for the 2014 Elections.  This is an easy and convenient way to vote.  
To order your Vote by Mail Ballot, visit our website or call our office. A ballot 
will be mailed to you  approximately 30 days before the election. You can 
track your ballot on www.hernandovotes.com to confirm that it has been   
received.  
 

Please check your voter registration status to make sure you are ready and 
prepared to vote in 2014!  Keeping your voter registration status up to date 
will save you time on Election Day! Please call our office, 352-754-4125 if 
you have any questions.  
As your Supervisor of Elections, I am asking each citizen of                      
Hernando County to educate yourself about the elections process and be  

ñ2014 Election Readyò!  
 

S˓˔ʿɳˏʦ Anɩˏrs˛ʘ 
Hernando County Supervisor of Elections 
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Main Office: 
 
HC Government Center 
20 N. Main St., Rm 165 
Brooksville, FL  34601 
352.754.4125 
8:00 a.m.ð5:00p.m 
MondayðFriday 
 
 

Spring Hill Office: 
 
7443 Forest Oaks Blvd. 
West Side Govôt Center 
Spring Hill, FL  34606 
352.754.4125 
8:00 a.m.ð4:30 p.m. 
MondayðFriday 
 
www.hernandovotes.com 
 

 

  Follow us on : 

In this edition 
 

§ Vote by Mail 

§ Did you know? 

§ How you can help 
us to help you. 

§ Become a  Poll 
Worker 

Are you election ready?Are you election ready?Are you election ready?   

http://www.hernandovotes.com/Candidates/Search-Current-Candidate-Info.aspx
https://twitter.com/SOEShirleyA
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Hernando-County-Supervisor-of-Elections/1393647890850028
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During the month of January we were busy processing initiative petitions.  People United for 
Medical Marijuana submitted 13,742 petitions, of which 10,693 were valid.  Florida Water and 
Land legacy, Inc. submitted 10,065 petitions, of which 8,174 were valid.  We are now busy pro-
cessing candidate petitions.  State and Local candidates have until May 19th to submit their peti-
tions.  Each individual petition is carefully scrutinized to ensure the signature matches the signa-
ture we have on file. 

We have contracted and secured thirty-three polling locations and four early vote sites. 
There are several changes in polling locations  this year.  All voters impacted by this change 
have been mailed updated voter information cards.  If you have not received your new card 
please let us know. 
 

¶ Precinct 12 (National Guard Armory) had to be relocated due to construction at the Armory.           
     The new location will be the Deerfield Community Clubhouse.  
 
¶ Precinct 44 (Mission of Seventh Day Adventists) has been moved to Sterling Hill Clubhouse North.  
 

¶ Precinct 13 (Weeki Wachee Area Club) will now be voting at Precinct 17 (The Heather) 
 
¶ Precinct 35 (Timber Pines Lodge) will now be voting at Precinct 47 (Timber Pines PAC) 
 
¶ Precinct 37 (East Hernando Library) will now be voting at Precinct 36 
      (Hillside Community Church) 
 
¶ Precinct 53 (Hernando Shrine Club) will now be voting at Precinct 18                                            
(High Point Community Center) 

 

¶ To find out your polling location you can use the voter lookup tool: 
       http://www.hernandovotes.com/Voters/Voter-Lookup-Tool.aspx 
 

¶  For a complete list of all precinctôs and polling locations:  
       http://www.hernandovotes.com/Portals/Hernando/Documents/2014%20Polling%20Locations.pdf 

 

Did you know?... 

2014 Update... 

http://www.hernandovotes.com/Voters/Voter-Lookup-Tool.aspx
http://www.hernandovotes.com/Portals/Hernando/Documents/2014%20Polling%20Locations.pdf
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Hernando County  

Supervisor of Elections   

Announces 

Early Vote Sites & Times  

 
  

 
 

Monday- Friday  10:00am- 6pm 
Sat. & Sun.  9:00am-5:00pm 

 
East Hernando Branch Library 

6457 Windmere Road 
Brooksville, FL 34602 

 
South Brooksville Community Center 
601 E Dr. Martin Luther King Blvd. 

Brooksville, FL 34601  
 

Spring Hill Branch Library 
9220 Spring Hill Drive  
Spring Hill, FL 34608 

(between Mariner Blvd. and Waterfall Drive) 
 

Supervisor of Elections Branch Office  
Forest Oaks Government Center 

7443 Forest Oaks Blvd. 
Spring Hill, FL 34606 

 

August 16- August 23, 2014   
  

 October 25, 2014- Nov.1, 2014 
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Over three hundred poll workers are deployed on Election 
Day.  These trained public servants serve on the front line 
of democracy.  Although we have a large number of         

returning veteran poll workers, we are constantly seeking 
new recruits.  In March we hosted five poll worker            
orientations for anyone interested in becoming a poll   
worker.  If you missed these orientations, please call our 

office or fill out an application online at 
http://www.hernandovotes.com/Poll-Worker/Application.aspx 

 

  
  

Call Now to 
sign up! 

352.754.4125 

Whatôs New? 
The Elections Warehouse has been relocated to a new facility provided by 
the county.  Utilizing inmate labor, staff, and volunteers the warehouse 
move was completed in three days with minimal cost to the taxpayers. The 
new location will be more cost efficient and convenient for distribution of 
precinct supplies.  

http://www.hernandovotes.com/Poll-Worker/Application.aspx

